
 

 

 

5th May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carers       

  

During this last term of your GCSE studies, we want to offer you the opportunity to purchase a reminder 

of your time at BGLC. 

All the items overleaf are available to order via ParentPay.  If you wish to order a hoodie, once you have 

placed and paid for your order, please select the size and colour you require on the Google Form: 

https://forms.gle/xRLGXrWyouR13ugh8  

Don’t forget to submit your Google slide entry for the yearbook to me as soon as possible. 

The final date for orders is Friday 4th June 2021.  Your order will be available to collect from school on 

GCSE results day Thurs 12th August for GCSE.  For any queries, please contact me on 

jjordan@brookvalegroby.com 

 

Yours sincerely 

Jayne Jordan     

Head of Year 11 
Brookvale Groby Learning Campus 
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